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Jenny Mason

From: Donna Paul <dp10001@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 2:03 PM
To: Jason Ross
Subject: Grant Napear should leave

Dear Jason Ross 
 
I hope you are the correct person at KHTK to send this opinion to.  If not, please forward to the appropriate 
person. 
 
I hope Grant Napear is released from the Kings and KHTK.  Anyone who works in the NBA and has "no idea" 
that he is being inflammatory with his comments about BLM and All Lives matter doesn't deserve his 
position.  My husband and I are white sports fans who listen to KHTK often and have found Grant to be 
condescending and arrogant.  We actually listen to KHTK game coverage when watching a game on TV so we 
don't have to listen to Grant. 
 
thank you, 
Donna Paul 
dp10001@hotmail.com 
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